
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

Please turn to the next page for summer schedule. 
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twelve Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                          25th June 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

Thank you to everyone who made our feast day a beautiful celebration. Thank you to the donors who paid for the 
food and the drinks; thank you to the set-up and clean up teams; thank you to the cooks and bartenders; thank you to 
the musicians and ministers. I would also like to offer a special thanks to Catherine, Marilyn, and Katherene for 
coordination and planning. 
On another positive note, I will be celebrating a vocations extravaganza over the next month. I celebrated the 
Marriage of our parishioners, Braden and Ianna, on the 24th. After that, over the next week, I will be on a mini 
vacation around the prairies celebrating the priestly ordinations of five of my seminary classmates. Immediately upon 
my return on the 8th, two more parishioners, Chantal and Jeremy, will also be celebrating their Marriage. God is 
always calling. Thanks be to God. 
 

God Bless. 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Vicky & Thomas Dziekan, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Lois Marcoux, Ben Perri 
and John Tomczak. 
 

Those who have deceased. 
 

Fr Trevor Plug 

Sacred Heart Feast Day Celebration 

Changes during summer 

Please note that there will be: 
 

- No 9am weekday Mass from Tues, June 27 to Fri, Jul 7, 
regular schedule resumes from Tuesday, July 11. 
 

- No 9am 1st Saturday of the Month Mass in July & Aug 
 

- No 1st Friday of the Month Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament. 
——-—————————————————————--—- 
Consecration of Canada 

The Bishops of Canada have announced that they 
individually will consecrate Canada to our Lady on July 1st 
and that this will also be done collectively during their 
annual meeting in September. 
 

Bishop Gary will be at Notre Dame Parish in Port Alberni 
on this occasion and will consecrate the diocese from that 
location on July 1st. 
 

At Sacred Heart Parish, our consecration will take place 
at all the Masses with Fr Dean Henderson. 
—————————————————————————- 

St Andrew’s Cathedral’s 125th Anniversary 

Celebration   

All Diocesan Parishioners are Invited! 
To the grounds of St. Ann’ Academy on Sunday July 9th 
from 12:30pm to 4pm to celebrate. Live music (9 piece 
Jazz band with a Latin Flare and Coastline Fiddlers and 
for the children, 2 bouncy castles along with a clown & 
balloon figures.  
Ice Cream truck with sundaes, cones and novelties for 
purchase at regular prices.  

Bring your own food or purchase at nominal cost KC 
burgers and hotdogs or Filipino bbq pig and noodles. 
 

We are still attempting to bring a food truck on site. Bring 
your own chair if you wish although there will be tents and 
chairs on site. In addition to all of the above there will be 
an opportunity to tour the Chapel (our first Cathedral) and 
to view a display on Archbishop Seghers.  
Come for an hour or two and meet friends and make new 
friends as we celebrate this event to mark the Cathedral’s 
125th anniversary. 
—————————————————————————- 
Pastoral Care Outreach 

Mark your calendars for Pastoral Care Outreach Training! 
 

St Patrick’s Parish:-9:00 am – 3:00 pm. 

Sat, Feb 10, 2018: 
Session 1 – The Healing Ministry of Christ  
Sat, March 10, 2018 
Session 2 – Listening & Communication and Mental 
Health.  
St. Joseph the Worker Parish will host Sessions 3 and 4 
(April and May, 2018). More details to follow. 

Live-In Vocations  Weekend of July 7 - 9 
 

Live-In for boys or young men interested in the priesthood  
or the consecrated life, will be held at the Seminary of 
Christ the King, Mission, BC. Info? Call 604-826 8975. 
—————————————————————————- 

Children’s Faith Formation Classes 

REGISTER now for September classes 
 

Children, K to grade 7, including those preparing for the 
Sacraments, are welcome to join classes held in the 
Parish Hall on Sun from 11:00am - 12:00pm, Sept—April. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

CALENDAR 
Friday 30 June Christian Meditation Pope John Hall   9:30am 



 

 

Forms are available on our website or contact Miriam at 
mirpod@yahoo.com. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

St Elizabeth Church, Sidney 

Pinocchio, Jiminy Cricket & Christian conscience 
New course & new location with Dr Patricia Rooke! 
 

Tues, 2-4pm, Sep l9 - Nov 28, Fee by donation, $10 for 
materials. Contact: spparish@shaw.ca / 250-656-7433. 
————————————————————————— 

Led By The Spirit 

Next Led by the Spirit Prayer Group meeting will be held 
on Monday, July 17th in Pope John Hall. 

Development and Peace 
 

In response to the Famine Crisis in Africa and Yemen, 
donations before June 30th will be matched by the 
Canadian government. Please donate by:- 

Phone: 1 888 664-3387. On the web: www.devp.org  
Text to give: Using your cell phone, send a text 
message with the word PEACE to 45678 to donate $10. 
Mail: 1425 René-Lévesque blvd. W, 3rd Floor, Montreal, 
QC, H3G 1T7 
 

There are also Emergency Appeal envelopes on the table 
in the foyer. Thank you for your generosity. 

Diocesan Family Conference  Aug 24-27th 

Registration is now open!  Visit: rcdvictoria.org 
 

5th Annual Diocesan Family Conference on the shores of 
beautiful Nanoose Bay! Last year people of all ages spent 
a glorious weekend together with their families relaxing 
on the beach, listening to amazing speakers, singing 
around the beach fire, playing and praying together. 
This year’s speakers are Josh & Denise Grimard from 
Telegraph Creek, where they serve as missionaries. 
 

Our theme this year: Our Mission: In the family, in the 
community, and the world. Special guest: Ryan 
Mitchell from Face 2 Face Ministries. 
Info? Email: reine_and_ian@hotmail.com. 
 

The Family life Conference is in need of Volunteers! 
If you are 18 or older, with good leadership skills & 
interested in sharing a passion for the Catholic faith with 
children, ranging from wee ones to teens, then an 
awesome opportunity awaits you. Volunteers will require 
a criminal record check, unless a completed check is 
already on file with either the Diocese or parish. 
Info? Contact: Kristy de Bree bedelia.debree@gmail.com . 
—————————————————————————- 
CWL  FREE -  Beginners Bridge lessons  
 

July 4 till Sep 29. Open to children &adults, 10yrs & up. 
Come, learn how to play this thoughtful game with your 
family & friends. Offering free lessons on Tues afternoons 
or Friday evenings in the Pope John Hall.  
 

Please sign up at the back of the Church, numbers are 
required to set up for lessons. 

Knights of Columbus  Sunday, July 2nd  

Annual Canada Day Multicultural Festival  
 

Canadian & Ethnic Foods, International Dance & Choral 
Groups, 50’s/60’s Dance Music. 

Join us at St Joseph’s Elem Sch Gym, 5:30pm – 11:30pm  

Tickets: $20 adults; $10 children 7-17; Family $50 
—————————————————————————- 
Our Lady of the Rosary  Summer Camp 

Dates: July 4-7 and July 10-14  
 

One Week $70 or Two Weeks $100 
For more info: olor@shaw.ca or call 250—478 3482. 

Diocese of Victoria  Bursaries for youth 

There are several bursaries available to youth in the 
Diocese of Victoria: 
 

Jawl & Bundon Bursary  (deadline July 15) 
 

Holy Cross Bursaries (Various at UVic and Camosun) 
 

Bp Thomas Lobsinger, OMI Memorial  (deadline June 30) 
 

More info available on the Diocesan website at http://
www.rcdvictoria.org/bursaries.php. 
————————————————————————— 

St Andrew’s High School (SARHS) 
 

Host families needed for international students attending 
SARHS. We are seeking English speaking families in the 
local community to host international students. 
Placements currently being arranged for the September 
intake.  
Contact: email: hparker@cisdv.bc.ca / tel: 250-886 5596. 
—————————————————————————- 
Sunday Donations  Pre-Authorised Donation Plan 

Before you go away on vacation this summer, please 
consider setting up a PAD Plan, this will help support the 
parish while you are away.  
 

Please contact the parish office or pick up the information 
package at the back of the church. 
————————————————————————— 
St Andrew Cathedral  Job posting for Custodian 
 

Detailed job descriptions and information are available on 
www.standrewscathedral.com 
—————————————————————————- 
Parish Office closure 

The Parish office will be closed on Tues & Wed, June 27 
& 28. Regular hours will resume on Thursday, June 29 
—————————————————————————- 
Bulletins during summer 

Starting June 25th, there will be limited publication of 

bulletins.                     Thank you. 
DONATIONS 

June 17th & 18th June 2017 

Envelopes/Loose            $3,467.60 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,789.35 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Lorraine van Dyk  385-5541 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


